
Year 5 Peek at the Week 
28th March 2024 

Our Learning 
This week, we learnt about the Christian festival of 
Easter. We partook in a Hot Cross Bun tasting ses-
sion and also enjoyed an Easter Egg Hunt!  

In maths, we finished our unit on statistics and con-
solidated our learning across the year so far.   

In English, we continued to explore 1001 Arabian 

Nights and created our own version of a traditional tale 
that could become another chapter in 1001 Arabian 
Nights.  

This term in PSHRE, we have focused on how to 
keep our bodies and minds healthy. Next half term 
we will focus on developing Healthy Relationships.  

After the Easter break, we will begin our new topic: 
Highways and Byways. We will kick off this unit by 
focusing on History: Crime and Punishment.  

In maths, after half term we will start our new topic, 
shape, with a focus on angles.  

In English,  we will begin our unit which focuses on 
the narrative poem The Highwayman. Some of us will 
read the adapted version of this, The Highway Rat. 
Here, we will develop our own versions of this poem 
and write our very own narrative poems.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Ramadan ends 9th April 

Eid 9th – 10th April 

Vaisakhi – 13th April  

School returns – 15th April 

22nd April – Reception stay and play 

Earth day – 22nd April  

Jewish Passover – 22nd – 30th  

29th April – Nursery Stay and Play  

We ended this term with Priory's Got Talent and here 
are the acts from Year 5.! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Have a lovely holiday! 

Word of the Week: learn 10 statutory spelling words 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar Maths and Doodle Maths. 

Contact us: year5@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


